
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 

FROM: Terry Blalock, Chair, Parks and Recreation Commission 

SUBJECT: Development Application: Homestead Park Aquatics Center 

DATE: October 24,2005 

The Commission voted unanimously (7-0) to recommend that the Council approve the Special Use Permit 
modification for the aquatics center. The Commission supports Resolution A as recommended by the 
Planning Department. 

The Commission also alerted the applicant to potential glare through the windows on the east side of the 
building. This can be a particular problem for lap swimmers in the early morning hours. The consultant 
indicated he will pay special attention to this when selecting materials for the windows on this side of the 
structure. 
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